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BCH/Exams 
 
 
3 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 12 and 13 Students and their Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Post Results Services - A Level, AS, BTEC Level 3 & Cambridge Technicals  
 
Now that the summer exam season has ended, this letter is to explain the various post-results services 
available to students once they receive their exam results on Thursday 17 August 2023.   
 
For students whose university place is dependent on the outcome of their exam results, examination 
boards provide opportunities for students to request priority reviews of marking to be carried out in the first 
few days after results are received. 
 
For all other students, a request can be made for a priority copy of the marked script to help decide whether 
a review of marking or a clerical re-check is appropriate. 
 
The Exams Office will be open on the mornings of 17 and 23 August 2023 to process these priority 
services. 
 
For all other non-priority post-results services, applications can be made once the academy re-opens after 
the summer holidays. 
 
Information regarding all post-results options is attached to this letter.  Copies, together with an application 
form, will be attached to students’ individual examination results on results day.  Please check the 
deadlines carefully.  Payments for these services may be made via card or cheque (payable to ‘Plume’).   
 
If you would like any advice about whether to apply for a particular post-results service, please contact 
your subject teacher in the first instance or email the Exams Office (exams@plume.essex.sch.uk).  
Please note that your query may not be dealt with until after the summer holidays.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs B J Chittock 
Examinations Officer  
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